
What you ART to know! 

Good evening AIMS families. I hope you had a good weekend with your student and they 
spent the weekend catching up on assignments! Since we missed two days of school last 
week I told staff and students we needed to be intensely focused on learning. 

 

This week is extremely busy at AIMS, so please mark your calendars accordingly. On Tues-
day we will be kicking off the PTO sponsored Popcorn Fundraiser. Popcorn John will be at 
lunches to go over the information with students. The sale will start that day and end on the 
22nd. The sale will also include the Boon Supply Bags, which is online only, and includes 
fun gifts such as bags, kitchen items, tech & office, gifts and more!  

 

Dinner with Dodson and Lee, followed by the PTO meetings will begin Tuesday evening 
and occur every 2nd Tuesday of the month.  This month Nationwide Children’s Hospital will 
be presenting information on after-school programs, health care, mental health, housing/
utilities and employment. The PTO meeting will review the goals and committees for the 
year.  

 

We are now a Box Top Collection school! Mrs. Rogers, one of 
our new PTO members, has created a flyer with more infor-
mation, which is attached to your email. So start cutting and 
saving those Box Tops as it helps us to earn money for our 
school. 

 

All important PTO and Dinner information can be found on both 
AIMS websites!  

 

Early Release will be Wednesday, October 9th, with students dismissing at 1:00 pm. With 
shortened class periods, we will have limited hall passes.  

 

Lastly, each week’s updates will be posted on both websites. Select Families and then 
What you ART to know! We are just getting this kicked off, so please be patient.  

 

As always, thank you for your support in making AIMS a place where students can truly 
showcase their artistic abilities, and the vision where every AIMS student will develop to 
their fullest potential as an artist, creative thinker, and independent lifelong learner is lived 
out every day!   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ms. Dodson  

Sunday, October 6, 2019 


